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Dear Commissioners,

I am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil fuels. Please demand 
that PSE close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100% renewable energy. Furthermore, 
as a customer of PSE i find it ridiculous that the energy that is produced by the people of Washington is 
used to generate profits for an Australian corporation. PSE should belong to the people. Please do 
whatever it takes to take back our public infastructure. We need public ownership of the means of 
production. 

Thanks for your service and time

-Dominic.
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